
Subject: Re: Pattern Recognition Workshop
Posted by Michael Papenbrock on Wed, 14 Jan 2015 15:40:26 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Please also keep in mind that the next collaboration is directly followed by the DPG spring
conference. That might be an additional constraint when attaching the workshop to the CM, at
least for many of the german colleagues.
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